
 

ARTEE's Concern on Discrimination with Other Zones 

in EA/SEA Promotions 

 
 
           ARTEE is receiving grievances from EAs of other zones about the 
delay in releasing the EA to SEA promotions after the release of EA/SEA 
promotion list of North Zones. The issue was discussed in the meeting in 
our meeting with ADG (HR) in Prasar Bharati on 23.09.19. In continuation 
of yesterday’s meeting, today (24.09.19) ARTEE met ADG (A) DG AIR and 
conveyed our concern. We informed that EAs of all other four zones are 
deprived since despite your assurance instructions to issue promotions 
simultaneously in all zones are not issued. ADG inquired from DDG (A) 
about the action on release of instructions to all zones for maintaining 
similarity. He instructed DDG to have a detailed discussion with us on the 
issue. We submitted a letter also to him. 
 
           Immediately after this meeting, ARTEE met DDG in presence of 
DDA (E). The issue is discussed in detail and both officers agreed that 
there is merit in our demand. 
 
          DDG (A) instructed DDA (E) to issue instructions to zones for 
sending the list immediately for vigilance clearances and assured to 
streamline the process of these promotions further. 
 
          ARTEE is committed that EAs of all zones are not deprived unlike 
other Association who were opposing these promotions. Not only opposing 
they are now adopting contradictory stands regularly on the issue. 
 
 

Click here for the Letter Submitted to DG AIR 

 
 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_DG_AIR_dated_24.09.19.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_DG_AIR_dated_24.09.19.pdf

